


Do you have any comments or consider that the proposal is harmful to or does not preserve the 
character and appearance of the conservation area? 
CommentThe rear ground floor doors should be in timber rather than powder 
coated aluminium to match the existing.Divisions in the double glazing should 
be no thicker than for single glazing.David ThomasChairBCAAC 

Do you want to attach any files? 
No 

Attach files 

To receive a confirmation email, enter your address below: 
bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk 

Click here to access the form


